
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING
The children have been really engaged in the Gruffalo story. The Lambs  
ducklings have been looking at different animals that we find in the forest 
and using natural resources to build them ourselves. We went on bug 
hunts and created our own bug hand prints. We made Gruffalo crumble 
and worm soup for tea. We also created dens for the children to 
understand where the different animals in the story live. 
To celebrate Superhero week we have enjoyed playing superhero 
physical games outdoors including silly power races, role playing special 
missions and making our own superhero costumes. The children spoke 
about what superhero power they would like to have and why. We then 
made our own superhero base using the parachute outside where the 
children all gathered to have a party when they saved the day! 
The Farmers children have also been learning about the changing 
season, learnt about the flowers that spring and how we grow and take 
care of them. We have made our own sunflower plants and have been 
observing them grow over the weeks. Children have taken their plants 
home and planted them in their gardens and are measuring the height of 
the sunflowers every weekend.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING.
We will be focusing this next topic on creating our new fairy garden 
where we will be growing our own fruit and vegetables for the fairy’s. We 
will also be learning about the growth of our sunflowers and planting 
different flowers in our greenhouse. The children will be taking on roles 
as farmers and helping to care for the plants and look after them, for 
example water them and wash them. We will then use the fruit and 
vegetables we grow to make our own teas and dinners at nursery.

DATES FOR DIARY
2nd-3rd May – EID PARTY

We will be having EID parties at nursery throughout this 
week. Your child is welcome to dress in party clothes to join in 

party week.

24th May – PARENTS EVENING
Please speak to your child’s keyworker to make an 

appointment.

28th May – ELMER DAY
Elmer the elephant day – please wear bright colours.

W/C 31 May - 4 June - HALF TERM
2nd-3rd JUNE– QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE

Nursery will be closed for the bank holiday.


